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Suspension of Flights to the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

The Kingdom of Saudi Arabia has temporarily suspended all inbound
international passenger flights as well as entry through land and seaports (except for
cargo flights) for a week, effective midnight of 21 December 2020, which can be
extended for another week. The suspension came amid mounting concern over a new

strain of COVID-19. The ban also applics to entry of passengers to the Kingdom
through land and sea ports.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

NARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

21 December 2020

Sources: Philippine Embassy Riyadh (PR-130-2020)
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